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Berne, 11 August 2014
International Bureau Circular 144
Congo (Rep.) – Illegal issues

Dear Sir/Madam,

The designated operator of the REPUBLIC OF CONGO, the Congolese Posts and 
Savings Company, asks me to inform UPU member countries of the following: 

"The Congolese Posts and Savings Company regrets to inform UPU member 
countries that the issues depicted in the annex were not issued by the Post of the 
Republic of Congo. These issues are therefore illegal.

"The Congolese Posts and Savings Company asks UPU member countries to 
refuse to process mail bearing the issues in question."

Yours faithfully,

Raquel Ferrari
Acting Director of Markets Development
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Annex 1

Representation of illegal issues


